
 

 
 

 

 

 

                                Follow us on TikTok @beaconshirenc 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Vaccination Nation! 

 

in this issue >>> 

Current Events >>> 

1. Friendship Day 

August 1st 

2. Root Beer Float Day 

August 5th 

3. Book Lovers Day 

August 9th 

4. Resident Birthday Party 

August 29th  

• Ice Cream Social Tuesdays 

• Popcorn Fridays 

[ALL UPDATES REGARDING VISITATION WILL BE UPLOADED 
WEEKLY ON THE WEBSITE AT BEACONSHIRENC.COM] 

 
 
 

     
 

 
Stay Safe and Mask Up! 

News from the CDC 

Current Events 

Birthdays 

Resident of the Month 

Words from the Administrator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Stay Safe and Mask Up! 

 

Receiving a COVID-19 vaccine is an important step to reduce a 

person’s chance of becoming sick with the COVID-19 disease. Ensuring 

long term care residents receive the vaccination will help save the lives 

of those at highest risk for infection and severe illness from COVID-19. 

Because long term care residents live in group settings and are often 

older adults with underlying chronic medical conditions, they are the 

most at risk of severe disease from diseases like COVID-19. 

-Centers of Disease Control and Prevention 

 

*If you’d like to get vaccinated, please see the Infection Control 

Preventionist* 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August Bulletin 
A Monthly Insight into Beaconshire Nursing Center 



                                                                                                               

 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

                                                     

            

Features >>>  

          CONGRATULATIONS TO…… 

    Jose R. 
Jose, seeing your smiling face down the halls brings us such joy and delight! 

Your kind spirit makes being at Beaconshire that much better. Thank you 

for being an extraordinary resident! This month we celebrate you! 

-Beaconshire Management 

Per CDC Order Guidance 

 
1. Schedule visits by 

appointment. 

2. 2 visitors at a time. 

3. Visitors must be 13 years or 

older. 

4. Visitors must be educated 

on infection prevention 

precautions. 

5. Proper hand washing 

protocol must be 

administrated during visit. 



  

 

 Celebration >>> 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
For everyone celebrating a birthday in August, we would like to wish 

you a big HAPPY BIRTHDAY! We hope that your day is special and 

joyous! We honor you and celebrate you! 

-BCN Management 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  July Resident Birthdays 

 

1. Sidney C.  8/2    

2. Krista D. 8/8 

3. Lillian T 8/27 

 

                     

 

 

 

 

 

A Word from the 

Assistant Director of 

Nursing 

It is important to 

remember to continue to 

wear your mask. If you 

are providing direct care 

to residents this is 

specifically for you. We 

must continue to work 

together to provide safe 

care for the residents. 

Thank you so much for 

your cooperation. 

 

-Tanisha Williams 

                                             
 

 

A Word from the Administrator: 

 
“I’d like to thank the 

entire management team 

for being great assets to 

the company. Your hard 

work doesn’t go unnoticed.” 

 
 

 

 
                         



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                         

Did you know…… 
 

August 1st is International Forgiveness Day! 
 

Forgiveness is the renunciation or cessation of resentment, indignation, or anger because of 
perceived offence, disagreement, or mistake, or ceasing to demand punishment or restitution. The 
Oxford English Dictionary defines forgiveness as ‘to grant free pardon and to give up all claim on 
account of an offence or debt’. The concept and benefits of forgiveness have been explored in 
religious thought, the social sciences, and medicine. Forgiveness may be considered simply in 
terms of the person who forgives including forgiving themselves, in terms of the person forgiven or 
in terms of the relationship between the forgiver and the person forgiven.  In most contexts, 
forgiveness is granted without any expectation of restorative justice, and without any response on 
the part of the offender. In practical terms, it may be necessary for the offender to offer some form 
of acknowledgement, an apology, or even just ask for forgiveness, for the wronged person to 
believe himself able to forgive.  
Essentially, forgiveness isn’t only for the offender it’s also for you. 
 

Forgive and Love 😊 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Coming Soon………. 

 
 

#Friends4Seniors 
 

 

                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Admissions Department is partnering with Baker College to provide a Pen Pal 
Program to Beaconshire Residents. If you are interested, please see Social Services to 

inquire about eligibility. 
Thank you! 

 
-Tess Lewis 

Admissions/Marketing Director 
 


